
 

 

 

 

 

February 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 11 GCSE PERFORMANCE EVENING Tuesday 1st March 2016 7pm 

 

 

It gives me great pleasure to invite you to our GCSE Year 11 Performance evening on Tuesday  

1st March 2016. 

 

As you are aware the GCSE Music course requires the pupils to perform both in a Solo and 

Ensemble situation and we are very proud to be able to showcase our students’ abilities. 

 

The evening will start at 7pm and will take place in the School Hall. Each of the students will 

perform either in a Solo or Ensemble role and the performances will be recorded for assessment 

purposes. 

 

I do hope that you will feel able to join us for the event and look forward to celebrating the GCSE 

group’s successes. 

 

Should you have any questions about the event, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Clare Laughlin 

Head of Music 

 


